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As new regulations governing overdraft fees will soon go into effect, the Federal Reserve Board has compiled a
summary of the new rules. The Board's publication “What You Need To Know: New Overdraft Rules for Debit and

ATM Cards” can be assessed at the Federal Reserve Board's website, www.federalreserve.gov.
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